
Newsletter 35 Friday 23rd June 2023 Miss Randall 

We will be saying farewell to Miss Randall at the end 

of this term. After 10 years at the school we’d like to 

thank her for everything she has done for the 

children  of Slimbridge and wish her the very best in 

her new ventures. 

 

Staffing 2023/24 

Mrs Hillman, our new headteacher, and the Co-

Chairs of Governors will be interviewing for a new 

class teacher/SENCo , on Thursday 29th June. 

Following the appointment of our new member of 

staff, we will share the staffing for the 2023/24 

academic year with you. 

 

Lion King 

This year the school drama club will be putting on 

The Lion King! Performances will take place on 

Monday 10th July - letters to follow. 

 

Parking 

A friendly reminder to please park outside the school 

in a considerate manner. As we strive to create a 

safe environment for our children, it is important to 

ensure that parking does not obstruct traffic flow or 

compromise the safety of pedestrians. Let's work 

together to make drop-off and pick-up times as 

smooth as possible by being mindful of others and 

following parking regulations. Thank you for your 

cooperation in keeping our school community safe 

and efficient.  

 

FOSS 

The last FOSS meeting of the year is at the Tudor 

Arms on Monday 26th June, 8pm. Friday 30th June 

will be Treat Friday (probably ice lollies) straight after 

school and Thursday 13th July will be the FOSS end 

of year disco, times TBC.  

 Have a lovely weekend,     

 James Taylor 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope you had a good week. 

District Sports 

It’s been a busy week again for our athletics team. We 

are thrilled to report the success of our children who 

participated in the District Sport Field Events held this 

Monday at Rednock Secondry School. The enthusiasm 

and dedication displayed by our young athletes was 

truly exceptional. They showcased their talents in a 

variety of field events, including standing long jump, 

rounders ball throw, standing triple jump and accuracy 

throw.  

Our students' outstanding performances were a 

testament to their hard work and commitment to 

sports. We applaud their achievements and extend our 

gratitude to the Sam, Nciki and Kate who have run and 

organised the athletics team this year supporting and 

guiding the children throughout year. Well done, 

Slimbridge athletes! We are incredibly proud of you all.  



Term 6  

Date Class Event 

Monday 26th - 28th June  Year 6 Y6 Residential Visit 

Monday 26th  Parets FOSS meeting at the Tudor Arms 8pm 

Friday 30th June Whole School Summer Concert 1:30pm 

Friday 30th June Whole School FOSS Treat Friday 

Monday 10th July  Drama Club presents: The Lion King  

Wednesday 12th July Year 6 Rednock Parents’ Information Evening 

Thursday 13th July  Whole School FOSS Summer Disco - times TBC 

Friday 14th July Whole School 
Bastille Day - Celebration of French language and 

culture 

Wednesday 19th July  
Whole 

School /  
Year 6 

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly  
(Y6 parents only) 

Friday 21st July Whole School End of term - school finishes at 1:30pm  

Letters and information for events will be sent out in due course. 

We are still confirming a few dates and will share them ASAP! 

 


